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Upcoming Dates           
Dismissal schedule K through 5: 
M, T, Th, F 3:15 P.M. and W 2:35 P.M. 
 
June 17 Field Day 
 
June 21 Peschool Celebration 10-11 AM 
 
June 21 Third Grade Writing Celebration 
10:30-11:00 AM 
 
June 21 5th Grade Promotion Ceremony 
1:00 PM 
 
June 22 5th Grade breakfast 
 
 
 

 

 

Item we are collecting for the month of June for 

Woodbury Food bank are: pasta sauce, chicken 

noodle soup, paper towels and toilet paper.  

Thank you for your generosity. 

Wow! We made it! I cannot believe we are at the 

end of the school year.  I want to take this time 

to thank everyone for supporting me and making my 

first year such a memorable one! It has truly 

been one of the best of my career. 

This school year we started by having to still 

incorporate our COVID protocols but ended where 

we got to get back to some type of normalcy. We 

had a year that saw students’ blossom through the 

hard work of their teachers and support staff and 

themselves. Students worked hard to set goals and 

achieve them using IXL and IReady. We also had 

fun this year! We participated in a Book 

Character Ball in October, multiple spirit weeks, 

student staff basketball games, chorus/band 

concerts, kick ball day and we will top the year 

off with field day tomorrow!! It has been a super 

exciting year and I cannot wait to see what next 

year brings. 

We also will be saying goodbye and good luck to 

our 5th graders on Tuesday at 1:00 with the moving 

up ceremony. Even though I only had a short time 

with them, they will hold a special place in my 

heart as my first 5th grade class as a principal. 

They have been a wonderful group of students to 

get to know and they challenged me with their 

great ideas from the play to the monthly food 

drive and many more! I so appreciate their 

enthusiasm and spirit. I wish them well in their 

next chapter! 

One last thought for summer. Allow your students 

to enjoy the summer! Play outside and be kids! 

They can always read a bit but most importantly 

allow them to take the brain breaks they so 

deserve! I wish you all a great summer and look 

forward to working with you all again next school 

year! 

Special notice – Ice cream will be 

sold everyday next week! 

Happenings Around Mitchell 

 

 

 

MES PTO News 
 

Join us in 2022-2023! 
It’s a great time to get 

involved! Open Positions 

  

It’s time to order your 2022-

23 school supplies here! 

Orders are due by June 30th! 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1KUT9zF8nY30zft5iUcBoig9Ml29PyPJo6z3-gQ1rj20/edit?usp=sharing
https://1stdayschoolsupplies.com/kits.php?sid=20625

